
I'm writing to state my support for HB 4107 (AKA - Anti-Discrimination Act fo 2020)    
 
As cultural and racial diversity continues to lag in Oregon's school and business administrations, issues 
relevant to under-represented populations are still frequently overlooked in the development and 
enforcement of policies. When these policies block families from finding shelter because they don't have 
a bank account, or keep children from attending school because of their hairstyle, the impact is real and 
devastating.  
 I believe legislative protection is crucial to ensure equitable application of policies for all Oregonians, 
regardless of the shape of our follicles or our access to credit cards.  
 
Thank you for upholding the integrity of our state government. 
 
Hannah White 
13719 SE Mitchell St 
Portland, OR 97236 
 


